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Follow the Kiel Office Construction! 
July 15, 2019 

Today Premier Financial Credit Union broke ground on the Kiel office addition! We are very excited to 
bring this development to the downtown Kiel River Walk District.    

 

Left to Right: Kevin Moehring, Kiel Area Association of Commerce, President; Scott Stelzer, Bill 
Lorrigan Construction; Jesse Schuh, Bill Lorrigan Construction; Bill Lorrigan, Bill Lorrigan 
Construction; Jeff Smies, Smies & Associates, Architects; Brad Grant, Premier Financial Credit 
Union, Executive Vice President; Michael Steinhardt, City of Kiel, Mayor; Steve Nothem, Premier 
Financial Credit Union, President/CEO; Mary Jo Muellenbach, Premier Financial Credit Union, 
Director/Chair; Phil Vergowe, Premier Financial Credit Union, Director/Treasurer; Sandy Burg, 
Premier Financial Credit Union, Director/Secretary;  Bob Schoenborn, Kiel River Walk District 
Don Woelfel, Bil Lorrigan Construction; Kathy Billmann, Premier Financial Credit Union, Director 
Tom Mueller, Premier Financial Credit Union, Director; Jamie Aulik, City of Kiel Administrator;  
Peggy Goch, Premier Financial Credit Union, Kiel Branch Manager  



Updated: July 15, 2019 

July 11, 2019 

Kiel Office Update: Starting on Thursday, July 11, 2019 the Fremont Street driveway entrance 
will be closed.  Please use 6th Street to access the drive-thru/parking lot.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience you may experience during the construction process.   

 

July 10, 2019 

Exciting changes in the works!  

On Monday, July 15, 2019, Premier Financial Credit Union will break ground on an addition to 
the Kiel Office, located at 530 Fremont Street.  The addition will add 1,120 square feet of space 
to the east side of the existing office.  The addition will allow for; a total of three private offices, 
expanded waiting area, conference room, a children’s area and drive up ATM on the exterior of 
the building.   

 We ask for your patience and understanding during the construction process.  The office will 
remain open regular business hours during the entire construction process.  Please follow our 
Facebook page for updates throughout the process as lobby and drive-thru access may vary 
from time to time. 

We look forward to providing our members and community with a comfortable and convenient 
space in downtown Kiel.  We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience during the 
construction process.   

 


